Faith M atters

TOP

Prayer Walk for Dexter Schools

Prayer Walk for Dexter Schools

Dexter, Missouri - On Tuesday, August 12t at 6:00 p.m. members of the
community will meet at the Southwest Elementary School and walk around
Southwest, Central, T.S. Hill, and Dexter High School.

It is an opportunity to pray for our children, teachers, bus drivers, school
administrators, school employees, athletes, parents, board members and anyone
who is involved with Dexter’s youth.

You can walk, or just stand and pray. Groups may form or you may stand alone.
The point being, YOU are invited to come.

This is a wonderful way to start off the new school year! It doesn’t matter what
church you attend or even if you attend a church, EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO
ATTEND THE PRAYER WALK FOR DEXTER SCHOOLS!
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